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Meeting Opening Ceremony 

“Being Kind to Animal Friends” 
 

This ceremony is intended to be conducted as an opening ceremony for a Pack 
Meeting.  It highlights the importance of the sixth point of The Scout Law: A 
Scout is Kind.  It involves the members of a single Den and a Den Leader or Den 
Chief.     

 

Cub Scout Leader: Being KIND is an important point of the Scout Law  

 

Cub Scout 1:   K - A Cub Scout is kind to the kestrels, geese and fish by 

keeping our streams and waterways clean.  

 

Cub Scout 2:   I - A Cub Scout is kind to our indoor animal friends by not 

pulling their tails or any other animal’s tail. 

 

Cub Scout 3:   N - A Cub Scout is kind to outdoor birds by putting out nest 

material and a bird feeder. 

 

Cub Scout 4:   D - A Cub Scout is kind to his  dog or cat by petting and 

feeding him daily. 

 

Cub Scout 5:   A Cub Scout is kind to all of our animal friends. 

 

Cub Scout Leader:   Please join us in reciting our Pledge of Allegiance and the 
other eleven points of The Scout Law  

 


